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Terminal 1.5 permanent Departures 
Level sidewalk re-opened after being 
closed for nearly two years 

 

 
 
1. Terminal 1.5: Departures Level Sidewalk 

 The permanent Departures Level sidewalk at 
Terminal 1.5 has been re-opened for pedestrian use 

 This week, work will continue nightly to demolish the 
temporary pedestrian sidewalk that has been in place 
since January 2019 to facilitate work on the Terminal 
1.5 Development Program 
 

 
 

 

2. LAX Holiday Moratorium 

 The LAX Christmas / New Year Holiday Construction Moratorium will go into effect this Friday, 
December 18, 2020 at 6AM and run through Monday, January 4, 2021 at 9PM 

 The moratorium will be in place to limit construction-related shutdowns, allowing for critical 
public-use areas, traffic lanes and utilities to remain available to guests during peak holiday 
travel periods 
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Aerial imagery five months apart of the Delta Sky Way Program at Terminals 2 & 3 

December 2020

July 2020

 
3. Terminal 2 /3: Construction Progress 

 Construction continues on the 
Delta Sky Way Program to renovate 
and modernize Terminals 2 and 3, 
including the “Terminal 2 / 3 Head 
House” which will connect the two 
terminals and provide access to the 
Automated People Mover’s future 
Center Station 

 Pictured right: July 2020 – 
Demolished Terminal 3 Concourse 
and Head House steel erection  

 Pictured below: December 2020 – 
See the progress! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


